
SAIIC promotes exchange and unity among all Indians of the Americas by making infor­
mation available and by making increased direct communication possible. SAIIC also makes 
South and Central American Indian issues and culture known to the general English-speaking 
public. The Newsletter, one of SAIIC's projects, reflects indigenous perspectives of the Americas. 
Nilo Cayuqueo, SAIIC Coordinator, and Susan Lobo, Publications Editor 

SAIIC welcomes the energy and ideas of volunteers. All donations are tax deductible. If 
you can help, please write or call us at (415) 452-1235. Thanks. 

For production assistance we thank the American Friends Service Committee, Inter­
tribal Friendship House, Wes Huss, Bobsey Draper, and the SAIIC Committee: Monti 
Aguirre, Peggy Lowry, Rayen Cayuqueo, Anna Lugo Stephenson, Maria Massolo, James 
Muneta, Glenn Switkes, and Jo Tucker. Pete Hammer typeset and co-edited this issue. 

Special thanks for work on this issue to Antonia Luisa, May Blos, Juan Bottasso, Miguel 
Cavallin, Ester Hernandez, Marie Helene Leroque, Cynthia Mahabir, and Sylvia Ramirez. 

NEWSLETTER 
To receive the SAIIC Newsletter for one year please send a donation of $6 for addresses 

in the United States, Mexico, and Canada or $8 for addresses elsewhere. 

PUBLICATIONS 
Working Commission Reports: Second Conference of Indian Nations and Organizations 

of South America. Tiwanaku, Bolivia, published by SAIIC, 1984, $3. 
Journey to the South, K'uu yaa Tsa-wa, published by SAIIC, 1986, $1. 

RADIO SHOW 
The SAIIC radio program "South and Central American Indian Update" is heard the 

first Friday of each month at 8:00p.m. on KPFA FM 94.1 in northern California. One hour 
tapes can be purchased for $8 each. 

ORDER FORM 

Newsletter subscription (See prices above) 

Working Commission Reports, $3 each 

Tapes of radio program, $8 each 

Number Cost 

Donations ___ _ 

Total enclosed ___ _ 
Name ________________________ _ 

Address _______________________ _ 

CitY, State, Zip ___________________ _ 

Please make out all checks, which are tax deductible, to American Friends 
Service Committee/SAIIC, and mail to South and Central American Indian 
Information Centet; P.O. Box 7550, BerkeleY, CA 94707 USA 
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